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normal life. Which is near impossible
when you have a brother with autism
and a family that revolves around his
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disability. She's spent years trying
to teach David the rules from "a
peach is not a funny-looking apple"
to "keep your pants on in public"--in order to head off David's
embarrassing behaviors. But the
summer Catherine meets Jason, a
surprising, new sort-of friend, and
Kristi, the next-door friend she's
always wished for, it's her own
shocking behavior that turns
everything upside down and forces her
to ask: What is normal?
We Are the Ship Kadir Nelson
2008-01-08 Using an "Everyman" player
as his narrator, Kadir Nelson tells
the story of Negro League baseball
from its beginnings in the 1920s
through the decline after Jackie
Robinson crossed over to the majors
in 1947. Illustrations from oil
paintings by artist Kadir Nelson.
The Asperkid's (Secret) Book of
Social Rules Jennifer Cook 2012-09-15
Being a teen or tween isn't easy for
anyone but it can be especially tough
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for Asperkids. Jennifer O'Toole
knows; she was one! This book is a
top secret guide to all of the hidden
social rules in life that often seem
strange and confusing to young people
with Asperger syndrome. The
Asperkid's (Secret) Book of Social
Rules offers witty and wise insights
into baffling social codes such as
making and keeping friends, blending
in versus standing out from the
crowd, and common conversation
pitfalls. Chock full of
illustrations, logical explanations,
and comic strip practice sessions,
this is the handbook that every adult
Aspie wishes they'd had growing up.
Ideal for all 10-17 year olds with
Asperger syndrome, this book provides
inside information on over thirty
social rules in bite-sized chunks
that older children will enjoy,
understand, and most importantly use
daily to navigate the mysterious
world around them.
Woodlawn Todd Gerelds 2015-09-15
This
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riveting true story of courage,
strength, and football at the height
of racial tension in Birmingham,
Alabama, inspired the motion picture
Woodlawn, and tells the story of
Coach Tandy Gerelds, his running back
Tony Nathan, and a high school
football game that healed a city.
Woodlawn is soon to be a major motion
picture starring Jon Voight, Nic
Bishop, and C. Thomas Howell. In the
midst of violent, impassioned racial
tensions in Birmingham, Alabama, new
football coach, Tandy Gerelds, was
struggling to create a winning
football team at Woodlawn High
School—one of the last schools in
Birmingham to integrate. The team he
was handed did not have the caliber
of players he needed to win—until he
saw Tony Nathan run. But Tony was
African American and Coach Gerelds
knew that putting him in as running
back would be like drawing a target
on his own back and the back of his
soon-to-be star player. But Coach
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Gerelds saw something in Tony, and he
knew that his decision to let him
play was about more than football. It
was about doing what was right for
the school…and the city. And soon,
the only place in the city where
blacks and whites got along was on
Coach Gerelds’s football team. With
the help of a new school chaplain,
Tony learned to look beyond himself
and realized that there was more at
stake than winning a game. In 1974,
Coach Gerelds’s interracial team made
Alabama history drawing 42,000 fans
into the stadium to watch them play.
It was this game that triggered the
unity and support of the Woodlawn
High School Colonels and that finally
allowed a city to heal and taught its
citizens how to love.
Borrowing Bunnies Cynthia Lord
2019-02-12 Newbery Honor author
Cynthia Lord likes fostering
rabbits—or, as she fondly calls it,
“borrowing bunnies.” This is the
heartwarming true story Downloaded
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author’s own journey with two very
special rabbits. In the spring of
2016, Peggotty and Benjamin were
saved by Maine’s Cottontail Cottage
Rabbit Rescue after their previous
owners had neglected them. But before
the two Netherland Dwarf rabbits
could be adopted, Cynthia had to help
them learn to trust people and feel
safe inside a home. The bunnies
slowly settled in, enjoying their
clean pens, nibbling new foods, and
playing with fun toys, while Cindy’s
husband, John Bald, photographed
Benjamin and Peggotty’s every step
toward adoption. At that time,
hundreds of viewers were drawn to
Cindy’s Facebook page to watch their
progress. Now, she has adapted the
rabbits’ true story into a picture
book that explores love,
responsibility, empathy, and letting
go—along with fostering’s many
surprises, both big and small. Young
readers will delight in watching
these bunnies thrive while also
rules-by-cynthia-lord-chapter-summaries

4/19

learning a few fun animal facts. With
Cindy’s pitch-perfect blend of warmth
and real-life experience, Borrowing
Bunnies is a new classic in narrative
nonfiction.
Denis Ever After Tony Abbott
2018-07-24 Written by award-winning
author Tony Abbott and perfect for
fans of The Ethan I Was Before and
The Thing About Jellyfish, this
bittersweet middle grade novel
follows the ghost of Denis Egan as he
teams up with his living twin brother
to solve the mystery of his death.
Denis Egan is dead. He’s okay with
that. It’s been five years since he
died, and the place where souls go is
actually pretty nice. Sure, there are
some things about his life and how it
ended he can’t quite recall, but
that’s how it’s supposed to be.
Remembering could prevent Denis from
moving on to whatever’s next.
However, something is standing in his
way. His twin brother Matt can’t let
go of him, and as long as
the living
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are holding on to his memory, Denis
can’t rest in peace. To uncover the
truth about what happened that day
five years before, Denis returns to
his hometown and teams up with Matt.
But visiting for too long has painful
consequences for Denis, and Matt’s
renewed interest in his brother’s
passing is driving a wedge between
his still-grieving parents. Can the
two boys solve the mystery of Denis’s
death without breaking apart the
family he’s left behind?
12 Rules for Life Jordan B. Peterson
2018 "What does everyone in the
modern world need to know? [The
author's] answer to this most
difficult of questions uniquely
combines the hard-won truths of
ancient tradition with the stunning
revelations of cutting-edge
scientific research. [The author
discusses] discussing discipline,
freedom, adventure and
responsibility, distilling the
world's wisdom into 12 practical and
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profound rules for life"-Homesick Jean Fritz 2007-03-01 The
accolades speak for themselves:"Fritz
draws the readers into scenes from
her youth in the turbulent China of
the mid-twenties. One comes to
appreciate the generous affection of
her nurse/companion Lin Nai-Nai, the
isolating distance in her mother's
grief over losing a second child, the
dynamics of a suffering population
venting its hostility on foreigners,
and most of all, the loneliness of a
child's exile from a homeland she has
imagined constantly but never
seen....A remarkable blend of truth
and storytelling." --Booklist,
starred review"An insightful
memory's-eye-view of her
childhood...Young Jean is a strong
character, and many of her reactions
to people and events are timeless and
universal." --School Library Journal,
starred review"Told with an abundance
of humor--sometimes wry, sometimes
mischievous and irreverent--the
story
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is vibrant with atmosphere,
personalities, and a palpable sense
of place." --The Horn Book"Every now
and then a book comes along that
makes me want to send a valentine to
its author. Homesick is such a
book....Pungent and delicious." -Katherine Paterson, The Washington
Post
Esperanza Rising (Scholastic Gold)
Pam Muñoz Ryan 2012-10-01 Esperanza
Rising joins the Scholastic Gold
line, which features award-winning
and beloved novels. Includes
exclusive bonus content! Esperanza
thought she'd always live a
privileged life on her family's ranch
in Mexico. She'd always have fancy
dresses, a beautiful home filled with
servants, and Mama, Papa, and
Abuelita to care for her. But a
sudden tragedy forces Esperanza and
Mama to flee to California and settle
in a Mexican farm labor camp.
Esperanza isn't ready for the hard
work, financial struggles brought on
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by the Great Depression, or lack of
acceptance she now faces. When Mama
gets sick and a strike for better
working conditions threatens to
uproot their new life, Esperanza must
find a way to rise above her
difficult circumstances-because
Mama's life, and her own, depend on
it.
The Naked Roommate Harlan Cohen
2017-04-04 For 10 years (and
counting), The Naked Roommate has
been the #1 go-to guide for your very
best college experience! From sharing
a bathroom with 40 strangers to
sharing lecture notes, The Naked
Roommate is your behind-the-scenes
look at EVERYTHING you need to know
about college (but never knew you
needed to know). This essential,
fully updated edition is packed with
real-life advice on everything from
making friends to managing stress.
Hilarious, outrageous, and telling
stories from students on over 100
college campuses cover the
basics,
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and then some, including topics on
College Living •Dorm dos, don'ts, and
dramas •Lying, noisy, nasty roommates
Finding People, Places, & Patience
•Social network dos and don'ts
•Friend today, gone tomorrow Classes
•To go or not to go? •How to get an
A, C, or F Dating •17 kinds of
college hookups •Long distance = BIG
concerns The Party Scene •The punch
in the "fruit punch" •Sex, drugs, and
safety first Money •Grants, loans,
and loose change •Credit cards and
campus jobs In college, there's a
surprise around every corner.
Luckily, The Naked Roommate has you
covered!
Foul Trouble John Feinstein 2014-08
With college recruiters clambering to
sign up him up, Terrell Jamerson will
have to think fast if he wants to
stay in the game.
Drums, Girls, and Dangerous Pie
Jordan Sonnenblick 2010-01-01 From
first-time novelist Jordan
Sonnenblick, a brave and beautiful
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story that will make readers laugh
and break their hearts at the same
time. Thirteen-year-old Steven has a
totally normal life: he plays drums
in the All-Star Jazz band, has a
crush on the hottest girl in the
school, and is constantly annoyed by
his five-year-old brother, Jeffrey.
But when Jeffrey is diagnosed with
leukemia, Steven's world is turned
upside down. He is forced to deal
with his brother's illness and his
parents' attempts to keep the family
in one piece. Salted with humor and
peppered with devastating realities,
DRUMS, GIRLS, AND DANGEROUS PIE is a
heartwarming journey through a year
in the life of a family in crisis.
Merlin (Shelter Pet Squad #2) Cynthia
Lord 2015-09-29 "In this charming
illustrated chapter book series by
Newbery Honor author Cynthia Lord,
the Shelter Pet Squad kids find the
perfect homes for animals in need! A
pet is missing! When Suzannah arrives
to volunteer at the shelter,
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the animals is missing! It's Merlin,
a mischievous ferret who gets into
everything, and loves to play hide
and seek. Owning a ferret can be
really hard work, the Shelter Pet
Squad discovers. Whoever takes Merlin
home will need to be prepared. That's
why Suzannah and the other kids make
up a test to give to anyone who wants
to adopt him. But the ferret is full
of surprises . . . and even the
Shelter Pet Squad has a lot to learn.
Animal lovers will adore this
charming series by Newbery Honor
author Cynthia Lord.
To Kill a Kingdom Alexandra Christo
2018-03-06 "Lira, a famous siren,
must prove herself by stealing the
heart of the man, a prince,
threatening their race"-A Handful of Stars Cynthia Lord
2015-05-26 This powerful middle-grade
novel from the Newbery Honor author
of RULES explores a friendship
between a small-town girl and the
daughter of migrant workers.
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The Many Mysteries of the Finkel
Family Sarah Kapit 2021 "Two sisters
start a detective agency and solve a
series of everyday mysteries about
themselves and their family"-Because of the Rabbit Cynthia Lord
2019-03-26 Newbery Honor-winning
author Cynthia Lord has written a
sensitive and accessible book about
the challenges of fitting in when you
know you're a little different. On
the last night of summer, Emma tags
along with her game warden father on
a routine call. They're supposed to
rescue a wild rabbit from a picket
fence, but instead they find a little
bunny. Emma convinces her father to
bring him home for the night.The next
day, Emma starts public school for
the very first time after years of
being homeschooled. More than
anything, Emma wants to make a best
friend in school.But things don't go
as planned. On the first day of
school, she's paired with a boy named
Jack for a project. He can't
stay
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topic, he speaks out of turn, and
he's obsessed with animals. Jack
doesn't fit in, and Emma's worried
he'll make her stand out.Emma and
Jack bond over her rescue rabbit. But
will their new friendship keep Emma
from finding the new best friend
she's meant to have?Newbery Honorwinning author Cynthia Lord has
written a beautiful and sensitive
book about being different and
staying true to yourself.
Bad Best Friend Rachel Vail
2020-03-24 Rachel Vail's powerful
middle-grade novel proves once again
that no one does tween better than
she does! Niki Ames can't wait to
start eighth grade, that allimportant year before high school.
She and her best friend Ava have
shared so many plans for the coming
year. But then the unthinkable
happens: at gym class pair-up, Ava
chooses someone else to be her
partner. Niki is devastated. It's
clear that Ava wants to be part of
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the popular group, leaving Niki
behind. Niki has to decide who her
real friends should be, where her
real interests lie. Meanwhile, life
at home is complicated. Niki's nineyear-old brother Danny continues to
act out more and more publicly. Their
mother refuses to admit that Danny is
somewhere on the autism spectrum, but
it's clear he needs help. Niki
doesn't want to be like her brother,
to be labeled as different. She just
wants to be popular! Is she a bad
sister and a bad best friend?
Missing May (Scholastic Gold) Cynthia
Rylant 2013-06-25 This critically
acclaimed winner of the Newbery Medal
joins the Scholastic Gold line, which
features award-winning and beloved
novels. Includes exclusive bonus
content! Ever since May, Summer's
aunt and good-as-a-mother for the
past six years, died in the garden
among her pole beans and carrots,
life for Summer and her Uncle Ob has
been as bleak as winter.Downloaded
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want to create his beautiful
whirligigs anymore, and he and Summer
have slipped into a sadness that they
can't shake off. They need May in
whatever form they can have her -- a
message, a whisper, a sign that will
tell them what to do next. When that
sign comes, Summer with discover that
she and Ob can keep missing May but
still go on with their lives.
Circa Now Amber McRee Turner
2014-05-27 Twelve-year-old Circa
Monroe has a knack for restoring old
photographs. It's a skill she learned
from her dad, who loves old pictures
and putting fun digital twists on
them. His altered "Shopt" photos look
so real that they could fool nearly
anybody, and Circa treasures the fun
stories he makes up to explain each
creation. One day, her father
receives a strange phone call
requesting an urgent delivery, and he
heads out into a storm. The
unimaginable happens: a tornado, then
a terrible accident, and Circa never
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sees her dad again. Just as Circa and
her mom begin to pick up the pieces,
a mysterious boy shows up on their
doorstep, a boy called Miles who
remembers nothing about his past. The
only thing he has with him is the
photograph that Circa's dad intended
to deliver on the day he died. As
Circa tries to help Miles recover his
identity, she begins to notice
something strange about the photos
she and her father retouched—the
digital flourishes added to the old
photos seem to exist in real life.
The mysteries of the Shopt photos and
Miles's past are intertwined, and in
order to solve both, Circa will have
to figure out what's real and what's
an illusion. With stunning prose,
captivating photographs, and a hint
of magic, Circa Now is a gripping
story full of hope and heart.
Let Me Hear Your Voice Catherine
Maurice 1998 A story told by a
mother, of how two children were
rescued from the tragedyDownloaded
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This book presents the story of
Maurice family's struggle and
triumph. It also talks about
intensive behavioural therapy - a
treatment that leads to dramatic
improvement, and in some cases full
recovery from autism.
Rules (Scholastic Gold) Cynthia Lord
2013-09-24 This Newbery Honor Book is
a heartfelt and witty story about
feeling different and finding
acceptance--beyond the rules. Rules
joins the Scholastic Gold line, which
features award-winning and beloved
novels. Includes exclusive bonus
content!Twelve-year-old Catherine
just wants a normal life. Which is
near impossible when you have a
brother with autism and a family that
revolves around his disability. She's
spent years trying to teach David the
rules from "a peach is not a funnylooking apple" to "keep your pants on
in public" -- in order to head off
David's embarrassing behaviors.But
the summer Catherine meets Jason, a
rules-by-cynthia-lord-chapter-summaries

surprising, new sort-of friend, and
Kristi, the next-door friend she's
always wished for, it's her own
shocking behavior that turns
everything upside down and forces her
to ask: What is normal?
Gathering Blue Lois Lowry 2000-09-25
Lois Lowry once again creates a
mysterious but plausible future
world. It is a society ruled by
savagery and deceit that shuns and
discards the weak. Left orphaned and
physically flawed, young Kira faces a
frightening, uncertain future.
Blessed with an almost magical talent
that keeps her alive, she struggles
with ever broadening responsibilities
in her quest for truth, discovering
things that will change her life
forever. As she did in THE GIVER,
Lowry challenges readers to imagine
what our world could become, how
people could evolve, and what could
be considered valuable. Every reader
will be taken by Kira’s plight and
will long ponder her haunting
world
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and the hope for the future.
Touch Blue Cynthia Lord 2012-11-01 An
exquisite second novel from the
Newbery Honor author of RULES! TOUCH
BLUE, sure as certain, will touch
your heart. The state of Maine plans
to shut down her island's
schoolhouse, which would force Tess's
family to move to the mainland--and
Tess to leave the only home she has
ever known. Fortunately, the
islanders have a plan too: increase
the numbers of students by having
several families take in foster
children. So now Tess and her family
are taking a chance on Aaron, a
thirteen-year-old trumpet player who
has been bounced from home to home.
And Tess needs a plan of her own--and
all the luck she can muster. Will
Tess's wish come true or will her
luck run out? Newbery Honor author
Cynthia Lord offers a warm-hearted,
humorous, and thoughtful look at what
it means to belong--and how lucky we
feel when we do. Touch Blue, sure as
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certain, will touch your heart.
Waiting for the Magic Patricia
MacLachlan 2012-09-18 When Papa goes
away for a little while, his family
tries to cope with the separation by
adopting four dogs and a cat.
Somewhere Safe with Somebody Good Jan
Karon 2015-08-04 #1 New York Times
bestselling author Jan Karon welcomes
you back home to Mitford in this
inspirational novel that “hits the
sweet spot at the intersection of
your heart and your funny bone” (USA
Today). After five hectic years of
retirement from Lord’s Chapel, Father
Tim Kavanagh returns with his wife,
Cynthia, from the land of his Irish
ancestors. While he’s glad to be at
home in Mitford, something is
definitely missing from his life: a
pulpit. But when he’s offered one, he
decides he doesn’t want it. For
years, he believed he had a few
answers. Now he has questions. How
can he possibly help Dooley’s younger
brother, Sammy, make it Downloaded
through from
thelive-

12/19

careerwise.hosting.mydropwizard.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

fallout of a disasterous childhood?
Could doing a good deed for the town
bookstore be the best thing for his
befuddled spirit? And who was riding
through town in a limo? Not Edith
Mallory. Then an editorial in the
weekly Muse poses a question that
sets the whole town looking for
answers: Does Mitford still take care
of its own?
Rules Cynthia Lord 2008
The Glass Castle Jeannette Walls
2006-01-02 Journalist Walls grew up
with parents whose ideals and
stubborn nonconformity were their
curse and their salvation. Rex and
Rose Mary and their four children
lived like nomads, moving among
Southwest desert towns, camping in
the mountains. Rex was a charismatic,
brilliant man who, when sober,
captured his children's imagination,
teaching them how to embrace life
fearlessly. Rose Mary painted and
wrote and couldn't stand the
responsibility of providing for her
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family. When the money ran out, the
Walls retreated to the dismal West
Virginia mining town Rex had tried to
escape. As the dysfunction escalated,
the children had to fend for
themselves, supporting one another as
they found the resources and will to
leave home. Yet Walls describes her
parents with deep affection in this
tale of unconditional love in a
family that, despite its profound
flaws, gave her the fiery
determination to carve out a
successful life. -- From publisher
description.
Journey of the Sparrows Fran Leeper
Buss 2002-12 Maria and her brother
and sister, Salvadoran refugees, are
smuggled into the United States in
crates and try to eke out a living in
Chicago with the help of a
sympathetic family.
Justin Case: Rules, Tools, and Maybe
a Bully Rachel Vail 2014-05-06 Justin
Case made it through third grade and
summer camp in the previous
two from liveDownloaded
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books. Now he's in fourth grade, and
there's even more to worry about:
friends, bullies, grades, tests—and
did we say bullies? Once again,
Rachel Vail and Matthew Cordell bring
to life all the worries and triumphs
of elementary school life, in diary
form. Fans will relate to Justin and
his adventures.
Things Not Seen Andrew Clements
2006-04-20 Winner of American Library
Association Schneider Family Book
Award! Bobby Phillips is an average
fifteen-year-old-boy. Until the
morning he wakes up and can't see
himself in the mirror. Not blind, not
dreaming-Bobby is just plain
invisible. There doesn't seem to be
any rhyme or reason to Bobby's new
condition; even his dad the physicist
can't figure it out. For Bobby that
means no school, no friends, no life.
He's a missing person. Then he meets
Alicia. She's blind, and Bobby can't
resist talking to her, trusting her.
But people are starting to wonder
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where Bobby is. Bobby knows that his
invisibility could have dangerous
consequences for his family and that
time is running out. He has to find
out how to be seen again-before it's
too late.
War Against the Mafia Don Pendleton
2014-12-16 The first book in the
classic vigilante action series from
a “writer who spawned a genre” (The
New York Times). Overseas, Mack Bolan
was dubbed “Sgt. Mercy” for the
compassion he showed the innocent. On
the home front, they’re calling him
the Executioner for what he’s doing
to the guilty. In the jungles of
Southeast Asia, American sniper Mack
Bolan honed his skills. After twelve
years, with ninety-five confirmed
hits, he returns home to
Massachusetts. But it’s not to
reunite with his family, it’s to bury
them—victims in a mass
murder/suicide. Even though Bolan’s
own father pulled the trigger, he
knows the old man was noDownloaded
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was driven to madness by Mafia thugs
who have turned his idyllic hometown
into a new kind of war zone. Duty
calls . . . Introducing an action
hero “who would make Jack Reacher
think twice,” this is the first book
in the iconic series of vigilante
justice that has become a publishing
phenomenon (Empireonline.com). With
more than two hundred million
Executioner books sold since its
debut, the series continues to
stimulate. Gerry Conway, cocreator of
Marvel Comics’ The Punisher, credits
the Executioner as “my inspiration .
. . that’s what gave me the idea for
the lone, slightly psychotic
avenger.” The series is also now in
development as a major motion
picture. War Against the Mafia is the
1st book in the Executioner series,
but you may enjoy reading the series
in any order.
The Meaning of Maggie (Sneak Preview)
Megan Jean Sovern 2014-03-18 A free
sneak preview of The Meaning of
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Maggie by Megan Jean Sovern. Download
now and enjoy this extended excerpt
before the book goes on sale on May
6, 2014. As befits a future President
of the United States of America,
Maggie Mayfield has decided to write
a memoir of the past year of her
life. And what a banner year it's
been! During this period she's
Student of the Month on a regular
basis, an official shareholder of
Coca-Cola stock, and defending
Science Fair champion. Most
importantly, though, this is the year
Maggie has to pull up her bootstraps
(the family motto) and finally learn
why her cool-dude dad is in a
wheelchair, no matter how scary that
is. Author Megan Jean Sovern, herself
the daughter of a dad with multiple
sclerosis, writes with the funny
grace and assured prose of a new
literary star. A portion of the
proceeds of the sale of this book
will be donated to the National
Multiple Sclerosis Society.
Downloaded from live-

15/19

careerwise.hosting.mydropwizard.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

Rules Cynthia Lord 2008 Frustrated at
life with an autistic brother,
twelve-year-old Catherine longs for a
normal existence but her world is
further complicated by a friendship
with a young paraplegic.
Ruby (Oprah's Book Club 2.0) Cynthia
Bond 2015-02-10 A New York Times
bestseller and Oprah Book Club 2.0
selection, the epic, unforgettable
story of a man determined to protect
the woman he loves from the town
desperate to destroy her. This
beautiful and devastating debut
heralds the arrival of a major new
voice in fiction. Ephram Jennings has
never forgotten the beautiful girl
with the long braids running through
the piney woods of Liberty, their
small East Texas town. Young Ruby
Bell, “the kind of pretty it hurt to
look at,” has suffered beyond
imagining, so as soon as she can, she
flees suffocating Liberty for the
bright pull of 1950s New York. Ruby
quickly winds her way into the ripe
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center of the city—the darkened piano
bars and hidden alleyways of the
Village—all the while hoping for a
glimpse of the red hair and green
eyes of her mother. When a telegram
from her cousin forces her to return
home, thirty-year-old Ruby finds
herself reliving the devastating
violence of her girlhood. With the
terrifying realization that she might
not be strong enough to fight her way
back out again, Ruby struggles to
survive her memories of the town’s
dark past. Meanwhile, Ephram must
choose between loyalty to the sister
who raised him and the chance for a
life with the woman he has loved
since he was a boy. Full of life,
exquisitely written, and suffused
with the pastoral beauty of the rural
South, Ruby is a transcendent novel
of passion and courage. This wondrous
page-turner rushes through the red
dust and gossip of Main Street, to
the pit fire where men swill bootleg
outside Bloom’s Juke, toDownloaded
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Jennings’s kitchen, where a cake is
being made, yolk by yolk, that Ephram
will use to try to begin again with
Ruby. Utterly transfixing, with
unforgettable characters, riveting
suspense, and breathtaking, luminous
prose, Ruby offers an unflinching
portrait of man’s dark acts and the
promise of the redemptive power of
love. Ruby was a finalist for the PEN
America Robert Bingham Debut Novel
Award, a Barnes & Noble Discover
Great New Writers selection, and an
Indie Next Pick.
Half a Chance Cynthia Lord 2014-02-25
A moving new middle-grade novel from
the Newbery Honor author of RULES.
When Lucy's family moves to an old
house on a lake, Lucy tries to see
her new home through her camera's
lens, as her father has taught her -he's a famous photographer, away on a
shoot. Will her photos ever meet his
high standards? When she discovers
that he's judging a photo contest,
Lucy decides to enter anonymously.
rules-by-cynthia-lord-chapter-summaries

She wants to find out if her eye for
photography is really special -- or
only good enough. As she seeks out
subjects for her photos, Lucy gets to
know Nate, the boy next door. But
slowly the camera reveals what Nate
doesn't want to see: his
grandmother's memory is slipping
away, and with it much of what he
cherishes about his summers on the
lake. This summer, Nate will learn
about the power of art to show truth.
And Lucy will learn how beauty can
change lives . . . including her own.
Freak the Mighty Rodman Philbrick
2015-04-01 Max is used to being
called Stupid. And he is used to
everyone being scared of him. On
account of his size and looking like
his dad. Kevin is used to being
called Dwarf. On account of his size
and being some cripple kid. But
greatness comes in all sizes, and
together Max and Kevin become Freak
The Mighty and walk high above the
world. An inspiring, heartbreaking,
Downloaded from live-
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multi-award winning international
bestseller.
All the Answers Kate Messner
2015-01-27 Discovering a magical
pencil that imparts answers to her
questions, Ava and her best friend,
Sophie, learn the pencil's rules and
become increasingly reliant on its
replies until it reveals a scary
truth about Ava's family. By the
award-winning author of the Marty
McGuire series.
Savvy Ingrid Law 2010 Recounts the
adventures of Mibs Beaumont, whose
thirteenth birthday has revealed her
"savvy"--a magical power unique to
each member of her family--just as
her father is injured in a terrible
accident.
The Silence Between Us Alison Gervais
2019-08-13 Faced with the challenges
of transitioning from a Hard of
Hearing School to a Hearing high
school, Maya has more than a learning
curve. But what if she has more to
learn about herself and how far she
rules-by-cynthia-lord-chapter-summaries

is willing to push for what she
believes in? Perfect for contemporary
fiction fans, The Silence Between Us
is a novel that doesn’t shy away from
the real-life struggles of high
school, heart break, and d/Deaf
culture. Schneider Family Book Award,
Best Teen Honor Book 2020 Torn from
her Hard of Hearing school when her
mother's job takes them across the
country, Deaf teen Maya must attend a
hearing school for the first time
since her hearing loss. As if that
wasn’t hard enough, she also has to
adjust to the hearing culture, which
she finds frustrating. When her new
friends and classmates start pushing
into Maya’s thoughts about what it
means to be Deaf, it clashes with her
idea of self-worth and values.
Looking past graduation towards a
future medical career, Maya knows
nothing, not even an unexpected
romance, will derail her pursuits or
cause her to question her integrity.
Wattpad sensation AlisonDownloaded
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writes a stunning portrayal of the
Deaf and Hard of Hearing culture in
this clean YA contemporary romance.
Drawing from her own deaf experience
and relationship with the HoH
community, Gervais provides a
personal interview and commentary on
cochlear implants. The Silence
Between Us mixes lighthearted romance
with deeper social issues facing
minority groups. “The Silence Between
Us?is eminently un-put-down-able.”
(NPR) “Gervais deftly renders both
the nuanced, everyday realities of
life with disability and Maya’s
fierce pride in her Deafness,

rules-by-cynthia-lord-chapter-summaries

delivering a vibrant story that will
resonate with Deaf and hearing
audiences alike.” –?Booklist “A solid
addition to middle/high school
fiction that allows for deep
discussion about stereotypes
concerning disabilities.”?School
Library Journal “This is a great YA
contemporary (clean) romance that
follows Maya as she navigates a new
school and plans for her future. The
addition of representation by a Deaf
character was really beautifully
done. Highly recommend for people
looking for a sweet, engaging, and
educational romantic read.” (YA and
Kids Book Central)
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